
 

Jakarta, 30th January 2023 
 
Letter Number :  077 /HC/DIR-UND/I/2023 
Subjects   : Letter of Application for international conference speaker dispatch  
 
 
Prof. Dr. Ir. Mochamad Ashari, M. Eng., IPU, A.Eng 
Rector  of  Sepuluh Nopember Institute of Technology 
 
Dear Prof. Dr. Ir. Mochamad Ashari, M. Eng., IPU, A.Eng 
 
On behalf of the International Conference on Innovative Research Initiative (ICoIRI) and 
HAFECS as Organizing Committee, we are asked Prof. Dr. Ir. Mochamad Ashari, M. Eng., 
IPU, A.Eng.  for permission to send speakers at the International Conference on Innovative 
Research Initiative (ICoIRI) with the theme "The Contribution of Moslem Scholars to the 
Current Research in Education, Science, and Technology". The event is scheduled for 10 - 17 
March 2023, in Jeddah, Kingdom of Saudi Arabia.  
  
We believe the voice from  Sepuluh Nopember Institute of Technology would be a critical 
addition to the ICoIRI stage. Thank you in advance for your consideration, and we very 
much look forward to hearing from you. 
 
 
 
Best Wishes,  
 
 
 
 
 
Prof. Dr. H. Sutarto Hadi, M.Si, M.Sc 
Chairman of International Conference on Innovative Research Initiative 


